Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Mike Toennies 805 Angie St Bartelso, IL 62218-1457 mtoennies@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Daniel Tolliver
35 Crestview Dr
Glen Carbon, IL 62034-1026
Itolliver@chartyer.net

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Jayma trahan 1385 S 37th St Decatur, IL 62521-4311 jtrahan@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Tina Trisler 20507 Dabbs North Rd Jerseyville, IL 62052-6648 TTrisler@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
David Troike
1505 Moorwood Dr
Decatur, IL 62521-9114
dtroike@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Karen Tucker 620 S Crescent St Gilman, IL 60938-1516 ktucker@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Gerry turner Luthin Road sherman, IL 62684 gerrypigears@gmail.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Troy Ulry 2109 Harbor Lndg Springfield, IL 62712-4805 ulryjt@yahoo.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Stephen Underwood 3312 Panther Creek Dr Springfield, IL 62711-7841 steve.underwood@comcast.net

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Debra Updike 9710 W US Highway 150 Edwards, IL 61528-9746 debupdike@hotmail.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Jerene Vaughn 2833 Brookmeadow Dr Belleville, IL 62221-7118 jerivaughn@charter.net

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Rose Vecchi 422 Broadway St Depue, IL 61322rvecchi@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, john vehige 820 N Morgan St Shelbyville, IL: 62565-1160 vehige3@live.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, James Verhaar 122 Northwoods Dr Troy, IL 62294-3237 JVerhaar@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Donald Waddell 17601 Farmers Rd Dewitt, IL 61735-9445 dwaddell@davesworld.net

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Mark Wagner 33 Sequoia Dr Troy, IL 62294-3226 elecpro1962@aol.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Michael Wagstaff 1500 Eastport Plaza Dr Collinsville, IL 62234-6135 mwagstaff@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, William Wakeman 38 Arbor Spgs Troy, IL 62294-2489 BWakeman@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Mary Lou Walker 404 Kings Ridge Blvd O Fallon, IL 62269-6317 marylouwalker@charter.net

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Patti Walker PO Box 3 West Liberty, IL 62475-0003 pwalker@arc-css.org

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Robin Walsh 6 Executive Dr Collinsville, IL 62234-6120 rdwalsh564@gmail.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Angie Ward 3601 Greenfield Rd Quincy, IL 62305-8915 award@ameren.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, Tim Warren 1305 W Jefferson St Washington, IL 61571-1240 timrod_6465@yahoo.com

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

RE: Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. PCB 2014-010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board:

I support Ameren Energy Resources' workers and Illinois Power Holdings' Petition for Air-Variance.

In 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board granted Ameren Energy Resources (AER) a variance for the Illinois Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS). The Board found the variance to be a "net benefit to air quality" and recognized the associated economic benefits. Now, those benefits may be lost if a similar variance is not granted to Dynegy subsidiary Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), which will acquire AER. The variance ensures reduced emissions and high environmental standards while protecting the economic livelihoods of Illinois families.

If granted, IPH will help provide certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track record.

Under the variance granted in September 2012, AER committed to environmental standards and making the required MPS upgrades at its facilities. IPH is committed to fulfilling the obligations under the variance. Please grant this request so we can improve air quality by achieving the cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely, larry watson 4515 Quail Creek Dr Quincy, IL 62305-8800 bycorland@hotmail.com

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 610 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As a concerned resident of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely

Resident of the City of Robinson

		·	

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As Police Chief and a resident of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 610

(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As Administrative Assistant and a resident of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely.

Deanna Watson

lanna Watson

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in **Support** of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - Old (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As City Engineer and a resident of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - @0 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As Superintendent of Public Works and a resident of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Quick

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - OID

(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Terry Bennett

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely, Dary a Wolf

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely, Kern Mall

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - Old

(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them - including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them – including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely.

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 010
(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely, MIKE Kozstc

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - OID (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

moramon

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2018 - 010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2018 - 010

(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

Vanny Bealen

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them - including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 010 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

andy Eld-

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 610 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely, monty Chustine

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - 40 (Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Lody Comed

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 -010

(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them — including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk Illinois Pollution Control Board 100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re:

Public Comment in Support of Illinois Power Holdings' Petition, Docket No. 2014 - Olo

(Air-Variance)

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

As an employee of the City of Robinson, Illinois, I write to you today to express my support for the above mentioned variance request by Illinois Power Holdings (IPH), a Dynegy subsidiary. In September 2012, the Illinois Pollution Control Board saw fit to grant Ameren Energy Resources' (AER) variance request, recognizing both the environmental and economic benefits of doing so. The variance request applies to Newton Energy Center, a facility in my community. I urge the Board to grant IPH's petition so that the benefits to my community are not lost.

If granted, IPH will provide continued certainty to the employees and communities in Central and Southern Illinois that count on the economic benefit of the continued operation of these facilities. Dynegy is an Illinois employer with a strong environmental track-record. The variance is a closing condition under the Ameren-IPH transaction agreement. Without the variance, Ameren will be forced to pursue other options for the AER energy centers, creating uncertainty for the future of the plants and those who depend upon them - including our community and our regional economy.

A vibrant business climate is essential for the residents in our communities, and even the prospect of potential shutdowns would stifle economic growth and development in Central and Southern Illinois. A successful transfer of the plants to IPH offers the best opportunity for the workers, their families and for our communities, a stable tax base that provides critical support for our local schools, emergency response organizations, and countless local governments.

Considering the harsh facts and the opportunity to improve air quality, while supporting much-needed union jobs and economic benefits, I urge the Board to please support IPH's petition for the requested temporary relief. The welfare of our future depends on it.

Sincerely, Zon & Stephens